
        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                     15th January 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We would like to invite you to our Stay & Play sessions. 

These Stay and Play sessions are a great way for you to be involved 

in your child’s learning. You will have the opportunity to engage in a 

range of activities and during this time your child will be making 

independent learning choices that you can also join in with. 

It is also a great opportunity to spend time with your child’s teachers 

and for them to get to know you too!  

All sessions will be on Tuesdays and will run from 9am until 9:30am. 

Unfortunately, due to limited space, we will be allocating three 

parents per class. For this reason, we are asking that only one 

parent attends the session.  

 

Please click the link below to register your preferred date and we will 

contact you to confirm your space. 

 

Nursery - Stay & Play (google.com)  

 

Look forward to seeing you, 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Ms Edwards and the Early Years Team 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe9jQA5TfienbPGet4j9i87Sxmoz5TBfReuOG9HnxSCbtlcPg/viewform

